
Dodgeball! 

 

Some of our sporty year 5 pupils took part in a dodgeball competition on Monday 

against a variety of other schools in Telford. The event took place at Telford 

Tennis Centre and the team played fantastically! Mrs Landa really enjoyed being 

their coach and we are all very proud of you! Well done team!        

 
 
 


